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RE: Submittal of Reply to Protests of Advice Letter 3809-E

Dear Mr. Mathal-Jackson:

Pacific Gas and Electric’s (PG&E) letter on March 22, 2011 requests a 7-day extension to file 
a reply to protests and responses to advice letter 3809-E, which PG&E filed pursuant to 
Decision 10-12-048, the decision adopting the Renewable Auction Mechanism. The letter 
states that PG&E supports Southern California Edison’s (SCE) extension request for advice 
letter 2557-E, which SCE filed pursuant to the same decision. PG&E supports SCE’s 
statement regarding the complexity of the issues surrounding RAM implementation and 
further notes that the advice letters should be resolved on the same schedule.

An extension is reasonable and granted. Since a 7-day extension request would require the 
reply to be filed on March 31,2011, a state holiday, a 6-day extension is granted. Accordingly, 
the deadline for filing a reply to the protests is hereby extended from 5 business days to 9 
business days, or from March 24, 2011 to March 30, 2011.

Per Rule 16.6 of the Rules of Practice and Procedure, PG&E is requested to promptly inform 
all parties to the proceeding of the extension and state in the opening paragraph that the 
Executive Director has authorized the extension. ;

:

Executive Director

ec: Julie Fitch, Energy Division 
Meredith Allen, PG&E
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